
The rich history of Gloucester Township will be 
portrayed in a new Heritage  Park on Somerdale 
Road enabling the residents to trace the history of 
Gloucester Township from its incorporation in 1695 
to present!
The park will feature plaques with significant his-
torical events as well as QR codes that will enable 
smart phone users to have a truly unique and inter-
active experience!
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GTPD Awards 
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Colonial 
Re-enactment
Spring Open House and Revolutionary 

Weekend!

Coming Soon:
Gloucester Township 
HERITAGE PARK

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!
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Heritage Park will consist of 3 
walls, one of each dedicated to the 
various historical aspects of the 
Towship.
Residents will be able to enjoy the 
experience that will be unique to 
this facility.
The project anticipated completion 
date is the end of May, 2017, and 
the park will be constructed by the 
employees of Gloucester Town-
ship Public Works Department.

Gloucester Township 
HERITAGE PARK



In honor of National Police Week, the Gloucester Township Police Department will be hold-
ing their  Annual Awards Night on Wednesday April  5, 2017 at 7:30 pm. This event will 
take place at the Dennis Flyer Memorial Theatre at Camden County College. Awards will be 
given to honor police officers and citizens that have made extraordinary contributions to the 
safety and well being of the Gloucester Township community. Our community is encour-
aged to join us in honoring these officers and citizens. This event is open to the public at no 
charge. Additionally, students from all of the Gloucester Township Public Schools will be 
recognized for their outstanding efforts in a Police Week essay and poster contest entitled 
“Police and Community Pride in Gloucester Township.” Members of the public are encour-
aged to attend and show their support for the Gloucester Township Police Department and 
the children of our community.

If you have any questions you may contact the Gloucester Township Police Community Re-
lations Bureau, Lt. John Swack jswack@gtpolice.com  or by calling 856-228-4011. If you 
need immediate assistance you may call 856-228-4500 or 9-1-1 for an emergency.

Ride of Silence 
in Gloucester Township

The mission of the world wide Ride of Silence is to honor bicyclists killed by motorists, 

promote sharing the road, and provide awareness of bicycling safety.  Mayor David Mayer 

and Chief of Police Harry Earle will welcome the riders to Gloucester Township! The ride 

is open to everyone and it is FREE. Helmets are required and lights are recommended. 

The ride is approximately 12 miles long, average pace of 10-12 mph. For more informa-

tion:

http://www.rideofsilence.org/locations-domestic.php?s=NJ

ANNUAL 
AWARDS NIGHT



The Open House for the Gabreil Daveis Tavern is always an event that is 
entertaining and educational. This year we will be celebrating a two-day 
Colonial Re-enactment that will be worth a visit to this memorable historic 
site in Gloucester Township. This will truly be a day of enjoyment and educa-
tion! You can look forward to exciting demonstrations and activities!

Green Team Meeting 
and Garden sign-up

April 4th, 2017 Green Team of Gloucester Township will be holding a meeting and 

community garden sign-ups at the council room of the municipal building from 6:30pm-

7:30pm. The Gloucester Township Community Garden is located on William F. Schuck 

Lane at the end of Floodgate Road in Glendora, opposite the Gabreil Daveis Tavern. The 

gardener has access to compost and water. The garden holds a common herb garden 

and a common raspberry patch along with plots available for residents to sow.

Colonial Re-enactment at 
Gabreil Daveis Tavern



Register for Summer Stage 2017 – 
Discounts Available Through April 1!!!

The Mayor is excited to announce the launch of his 
new short series that answer questions posed by 
Gloucester Township residents in a brief and to-the-
point video format! “Ask the Mayor” will cover the 
topics that are most important to our residents and 
attempt to spread the word about all the great things 
that are happening in our community!

ASK THE MAYOR!

Why Summer Stage? 
 -      It’s the longest running, most affordable performing arts camp in southern New Jersey 
with programs for children entering kindergarten through college.
 -      It was recently nominated by Mainstage Center for the Arts’ peers as the best theatre 
camp in NJ and named Best of Family by Suburban Family Magazine!
 -     Summer Stage 2017 features a fun line up of performances that kids will love to re-
hearse and perform. This includes: Once on this Island, Jr.; The Lion King, Jr; Elf, Jr; Broad-
way for Kids (Children’s Theatre), The Jungle Book Kids and The Aristocats Kids (Appren-
tice). Kid Stuff and Broadway babies will have their own adorable shows. As always, the 
Video Film Program’s Film Premier will be a highlight of the season! Tech Theatre campers 
will have the opportunity to work on all of these shows!
-       Parents love it:
Music and the Arts have always been important in our family but after attending their first 
year at Summer Stage, I saw both of my daughters grow in confidence, stage presence and 
vocal ability, “ said Glenn Cunningham. “I attribute a lot of their success and growth to 
Summer Stage....The Arts last a lifetime and what better place is there to receive this gift but 
at Summer Stage.”

To register for Summer Stage, visit www.mainstage.org 
or call (855) 936-2467, ext. 6.

If you have any questions or concerns that need 

immediate attention, please feel free to call Mayor 

Mayer’s office at 856-374-3514 or email mayor@

glotwp.com.

Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

CLICK HERE TO WATCH 
THE LATEST EPISODE!

http://glotwp.com/information/ask-the-mayor/

